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Sent: 15 June 2018 23:06 
To: Richard Sakyi <r.sakyi@welhat.gov.uk> 
Subject: application ref no 6/2018/0501/house 
 
 
WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening 
attachments or clicking links.  
.  
Dear Mr Sakyi 
Following  our telephone conversation we had today regarding the proposal of the raised decking at 12 
coulter close. 
There has been an enforcement case  from October2017 refence ENF/2017/0311 at 12 coulter close . 
 Ms Nicole  Tupling is the case officer and her email is  n.tupling@welhat.gov.uk. 
We also informed Ms Tupling that 12 Coulter close, have an  extract flue coming outside  of their house 
which when they cooked all the smell comes into  our house. They  have also built a summer house at  the 
rear of their  garden.  
when they summited plans for a single storey extension in  2014 (ref no S6/2014/2277 show living 
room /study room /store room no mention of kitchen also on the block plan it does not show the summer 
house ,but in the new plans for the raised decking it show the summer house on the block plan! 
The issue with the  raised decking is our invasion of privacy,  when they  stand  on their decking they  can 
look directly  into our house.  
we feel that the building regulations are there for a reason for which we all have to follow, but  Mr Pani 
has not. 
I don't understand when he applied planning permission he did not tell the truth, 
you mention you will come and visit the property, please inform ASAP. 
If you need any  further information. contact number is  or email. 
Regards 
 Mario Georgiou 
   


